WINDHAM WASTEWATER PLANNING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

June 10, 2014 Progress Update

To: Windham Town Council

From: Dustin Roma, Committee Chair

The Committee met on May 8th to provide introductions for each of the members, to review the charge and to set dates for future meetings. It was decided that meeting twice per month would be appropriate in order to meet the goal of reporting a recommendation back to the Council within 6 months. The committee selected Dustin Roma to serve as chair of the committee. Each member committed to reviewing the groundwater studies and engineering reports contained on the www.windhamsewerproject.org website to get up to speed prior to the next meeting.

The Committee held a second meeting on June 5. The primary focus of the June 5 meeting was to discuss each member's reaction to the contamination levels and trends reported in the groundwater studies with a focus on clearly defining the problem. We also reviewed the engineering reports and compared the previous study areas to the study area that was recommended by the Council as part of our current charge.

Our next scheduled meeting is on Wednesday, June 18th.